
 

 

International Environmental Health 
Faculty Forum 

 
 

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS 
 

14th Biennial Meeting 
Auckland, New Zealand 

19 March 2018 
 
 
Call for Abstracts of Papers Submission Date:  December 15, 2017. 
 

Dear Environmental Health Academic:  
 
The International Environmental Health Faculty Forum (IEHFF) is now issuing this Call for 
Abstracts of Papers.  The IEHFF will be held in conjunction with the IFEH 15th World Congress 
on Environmental Health hosted by the New Zealand Institute of Environmental Health.  The 
Congress will take place at the SkyCity Conference Center in Auckland from 20 to 23 March 2018. 
 
The IEHFF traditionally runs parallel to the World Congress and is a gathering of academics who 
are involved in the delivery of professional environmental health educational programmes.  The 
Forum seeks to explore issues of relevance to academics in this field, to share ideas and build 
links between colleagues.  
 
Ideas for topics addressed during the Forum might include:  
• Teaching, and learning styles in environmental health;  
• Assessment styles and strategies; 
• Online education; 
• Educational technologies; 
• Professional practice overview and assessment of arrangements in various countries; 
• Professional body/academic interface;  
• International staff/student exchange; 
• Future needs and developments in environmental health  undergraduate education; 
• Enrolment trends and programme promotion; 
• Current and future career opportunities for environmental health graduates; 
• Research in environmental health and its further development; or, 
• MSc Environmental Health programmes– current and proposed, opportunities for collaboration. 

International dimensions . 
 
Or, feel free to submit an abstract on another relevant educational topic.  
Please note:  As the Faculty Forum is for education-related topics, we are encouraging faculty to 
submit abstracts pertaining to their original Environmental Health research through the regular 
World Congress process. 
 
Submit Abstracts electronically to: ctreser@uw.edu  
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Submission Guidelines 
• Submission Date: An abstract (not more than 350 words) and short biography (maximum 100 

words) should be submitted as an attachment by email to the signatory below in Microsoft 
Word format by the deadline of 15th December 2017. Please incorporate your own name in 
the filenames.  

• Notification of acceptance will be given by 30 January 2018 
 

We hope you will consider attending and we are confident that the Faculty Forum will prove a 
memorable and valuable experience.  
 
Please feel free to pass on this message to colleagues who might be interested in attending or let 
me know of relevant people who should be added to the distribution list for future mailings. 
 
If you're not already in the IEHFF LinkedIn group, we'd like to invite you to join the group, which is 
used for on-going discussions and notices in relation to environmental health educational matters. 
The group is open to environmental health academics and deals with educational issues in relation 
to environmental health.  We will be posting news about the Faculty Forum on the site.  To join, 
simply send an e-mail message to ctreser@u.washington.edu with a request to join. 
 
With best wishes, and looking forward to meeting new colleagues and renewing past 
acquaintances. 
 
 
IEHFF Chair 
 

 
Charles D. (Chuck) Treser  
ctreser@u.washington.edu  
 
 


